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POSTAL ADDRESS :

P.O. Box 594. Capetown

TELEGRAMS : ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

University, Rosebank ' LOVERS’ WALK

■c/e^o&cw,
Telephones ;

6—3 80 9

15th.. April, ...35

CONFIDENTIAL:

The Vice-Chancellor of the 
McGill University, 

Montreal,
Quebec, 

CANADA.

Dear Sir,
The University Council is considering the appointment of a

Principal and Vice-Chancellor in succession to Sir Carruthers Beattie, who 
will proceed on leave at the end of January, 1938, prior to retiring. The 
post will not be advertised, but the Council is prepared to receive the names 
of nersons with South African experience who may wish to be considered as 
possible candidates, and you would be doing it a service if you would be so 
good as to mention the vacancy to any persons (with the required experience) 
whom you would regard as suitable for the position. It would be an additional 
help if you would be willing to give a brief confidential report upon any such 
person, should the Council desire this at à later date.

I am enclosing copies of a memorandum as to the post and of
the general prospectus of the University for 1937. The total number of 
students in 1936 was 2,148.

The latest date by which nanes should be in my hands is oûth
June, 1937.

Yours very faithfully

Enel
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